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“granting wishes to local children with  

life-threatening and life-altering conditions” 

Editor’s Corner 

We are beginning another year of wishes and reflecting back on when we began in 2005, 

it is amazing where we are now. There were people that said “how will you be able to 

grant all the wishes”, and I said that it was like Field of Dreams build it and they will 

come, if we have a wish the funds will come, and they did. With each wish we received, 

we reached out to the community and the support was there and it grew. I said you just have to 

believe in what you are doing and make it happen.  Now 14 years later we have granted  almost 250 

wishes, thanks to the great volunteers and community support. 

Thank you all for all the smiles you put on the children’s faces as their wishes came true. Helping us 

to maintain our motto, “We do it for the smiles! “ You all have helped to create wonderfully special  

memories.  

 “In a world where you can be anything...be kind.” 

Miss Heidi 

“Sometimes we need someone to simply be there...not to fix anything or do anything in 

particular, but just to let us feel we are supported and cared about.” 

“Be the rainbow in someone’s storm” 

I would like to dedicate this newsletter to the memory of 2 of our volunteers  

who recently passed away.  

They were friends as well as volunteers and will be missed. 

Our deepest sympathy  goes out to their families. 

We Fondly Remember: 

Connie Adams 

Dale Funkhouser 

“Nothing is ever really lost to us as long as we remember ”  



   WISHES YOUR DOLLARS MAKE POSSIBLE 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you know of a child that you would like to refer for a wish, please send me an e-mail or call 452-8312 

 

Remember ~ they may not have applied, requested or been granted a wish from another wish organization. 

 
ñGo ahead and cry, Iôll catch your tears.ò  ~ Jileen Russell  

Thanks to all of you that donated to help Sam get his seizure dog. Your donations 

helped to make this wish happen.  

Please meet “Finn” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

He will soon be  coming to be with Sam and become his new best friend. 

Boy – 19 yrs. – Seizure Disorder – wants a Seizure Dog   

Girl –8 yrs –Congenital Chrom.Disease, Cystic KidneyDisease Autistic – Legoland & SeaWorld  

Boy – 9 yrs. – Cerebral Palsy, Hydrocephalus, Epilepsy – Disneyland & Beach in Summer 2019  

Girl – 7 yrs. – Muscular Neuropathy, Neurofibromatosis Type 1 – wheelchair ramp 

Boy –4 yrs. –Neurodevelop.delays /Autism, non verbal– Adj. Stroller so they can do outings 

Boy – 10 yrs. – Diabetes complications, PTSD, Anxiety issues – wants a bike & PS4 Spiderman  

Girl - 10 yrs. - Static Encephalopathy - wants to go to a George Strait concert & meet him 

Boy - 6 yrs. - Seizure Disorder -  Needs a portable ramp 

Boy - 4 yrs.– Cerebral Palsy - would like to attend a Special 3 week NAPA workshop for CP 

Boy - 16 yrs. - Autism, non-verbal- awaiting a wish 

Boy - 14 yrs.– Cerebral Palsy from stroke at birth - awaiting a wish 

Boy - 15 yrs.–  Rb20 Delayed Milestones; M21bx9 Deformities, Scoliosis - wheelchair ramp 



Police Chase for Wishes will be on Saturday, June 1st at Franklin Park.  

Brush off your running shoes and start working out to prepare to out run the YPD. 

There will be more info soon. Check our facebook and the next newsletter. 

“HEARTS FOR WISHES”            

We have minimized our locations for Hearts for Wishes this year due to the illness and passing of 

volunteers, but  Yakima Federal Branches, Parry Jewelers, Warehouse Salon, W.V. Tavern are 

selling hearts to keep the love going. We will do it  bigger next year. 



CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE & Facebook - www.childrenswishesanddreams.org 

WE THANK ‘CLASSIC PRINTING’ FOR SO KINDLY PRINTING AND MAILING OUR  
QUARTERLY NEWSLETTER 

CALL THEM FOR YOUR PRINTING AND MAILING NEEDS @ (509) 452-1231  
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“WALKWAY FOR WISHES” 
WALKWAY FOR WISHES is at SHEPHERD PARK @  CROWN POINT and 76th Avenue  

in the new housing development. 
Purchase of a brick is $35 and it will be added to this special walkway. 

We thank ALL SEASONS CONCTRACTING for laying the bricks in the new location 

             WE ARE YOUR ONLY COMPLETELY LOCAL WISH ORGANIZATION,  
REGISTERED 501-C-3, NOT AFFILIATED WITH ANY OTHER ORGANIZATION, AND  

100% VOLUNTEER, NO PAID  EMPLOYEES. 


